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We are very enthusiastic about the implications of this bill.   Using transportation 

dollars only for school buses is short sighted; promoting "walking school buses" and 

biking initiatives is better for kids' health (more exercise, less diesel exhaust), for 

community engagement and ultimately for the planet in the reduction in greenhouse 

gases.    


